
Newsletter from the Independent Living Center 

October 2012 

 

Welcome to everybody to the activities of our teenagers at the 

Independent Living Center for October 2012. This month our 

teenagers had a vacation from school. During the holiday, they 

went to attend a camp at the Assumption Paradise, Chanthaburi 

Province. They were very excited and enjoyed doing all fun 

activities at the camp. And there were a lot of groups of kind 

people came to organize the activities for our teenagers all 

month. 
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On the 6
th

 of October our teenagers participated in helping all 

together cleaning the community where The Independent Living 

Center is located. Those activities consisted mowed the grass, 

sweeping the leaf's and a lot of garbage on the road in the 

community. They were very glad to do this together and did 

with their full ability for our society. 


